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SUSTAINABILITY IN ARCHITECTURAL EDUCATION CURRICULA 

Dr. Mohamed Mohamed Abdel Hamid* 

ABSTRACT  
The research aims at the study of the interactive relationship between sustainability concepts and 

architectural education through originating the sustainability concepts by the corners of architectural 
education in purpose of graduating generations of architects capable of applying sustainability principles and 
concepts through their practice of the profession. In fulfillment of such target, the research, has studied, 
through using the extrapolation approach by the study of the concepts of sustainability, development and 
sustainable architecture in general, and then the study of the architectural education in respect of its 
beginning and contemporary theories, as a step to study the corners of the architectural education system and  
*Associate professor- Architecture Department, Al Azhar University 



                                                                                                                                   

 
then the research dealt with the study of the corners of architectural education through three axes, namely; 
(educational approach, university teacher, student architect), where there has been studied the scientific 
content of the curricula in the universities subject of study, by analyzing and rating them to the extent of 
inclusion of the concepts of sustainability, as well as the study of the university teacher and his role in 
achievement and origination the concepts of sustainability by the student architect through his academic 
study, as well as the study of the student architect over two axes, namely; (the student in the stage of First 
grade, and in the stage of Fourth grade), by measuring the extent of the development of his acquaintance of 
the concepts of sustainability through his stages of education in the architecture department, Al Azhar 
University. 

Of the applied part, the study targeted the development of a conception of the vision proposed to the 
sustainable architectural education on three axes, namely (educational approach, university teacher, student 
architect). On the educational approach axis, the research broached the methods of inclusion and integration 
of the educational curricula by the concept of sustainability thereby, and on the student architect axis, there 
has been broached the similar experiences working on dissemination and origination of the student architect 
awareness, beginning from the individual levels, and then gradually promoting the university educational 
stage, and broaching to the methods adequate to every time era suitable to the student architect.
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